

## **Greene Correctional Facility Hosts Annual Memorial Service**

On May 17, 2017, Greene Correctional Facility hosted its annual Memorial Service to honor those who passed away while employed at the facility. Several DOCCS staff participated in the ceremony, which began with the Emerald Society Pipe Band and the posting of the colors by the Greene Correctional Facility Color Guard. Deacon Young was the MC, Education Supervisor Deb Parrow sang the National Anthem and vocational teacher Julie Padilla sang "God Bless the USA". Several community members also participated in the service. Army Veteran Santiago Frias gave an inspirational message as guest speaker and a local Coxsackie/Athens High School student played Taps while teacher John O'Dowd rang the ceremony bell in rememberance of those who have passed away.







